Date: 20-11-2024

Notice

This is for the information of all, that as you all know that we had started
an extension program with Kaliram Baruah Girls’ High School last
year which was phase I (2023). As the Department of English is the
coordinating department, we are starting with phase II (2024-25). The
departments who are interested in taking classes in the school please do

communicate with us.
With Regards,

Priyanka Sarmah

HOD of English
Pragjyotish College
Guwahati-09, Assam, India
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